
Dear Parents/Guardian,                

March 1-14, 2023 READ-ATHON 

Each year the Mentor Schools Foundation sponsors a Read-A-Thon for our elementary students grades K-5 to 

encourage reading while fundraising for the foundation to provide enrichment programs in Mentor Schools. Students 

who raise $25 or more earn a water bottle and a FREE pizza from G-Licious. Books will be awarded to classrooms with 

the highest participation! Prizes will be awarded to the top 3 overall fundraisers. 

It’s easy and fun to participate! 

1. Students simply obtain pledges (below) from adults who support their reading efforts. 

2. From March 1-14, students read as many books as possible and record them on the reverse. Best of all, 

regular, required reading by classroom teachers counts toward this program! 

3. Students collect donations pledged to them. Any and all contributions are welcome. Students who collect $25 or 

more in pledges will earn a water bottle and free pizza. 

4. Complete this sheet and  return it to school with donations (checks payable to Mentor Schools Foundation) by 

March 14th in an envelope marked “Read-a-Thon. 

Benefiting Mentor Schools Foundation 

Secure Pledges Here! 

Donor’s Name Amount Pledged Amount Collected 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Totals:   

Please use other side if you have more 

pledges. 



Please fill out student information here! 

Please print child’s first and last name 

Parent/Guardian Signature 

My child,  , has permission to participate in the Mentor Schools 

Foundation 2023 Read-A-Thon and collect pledges to support our fundraising efforts. 

   

Child’s School:   

Child’s Teacher:   

Child’s Grade:   

Total Collected and Turned in:        

All students turning in their donations of $25 or more will earn a water bottle & FREE G-Licious pizza! 

AND TURNED IN BY March 14th! 

Book Title Rate It! 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Please share the books that you’ve read! We’d like to know what you find enjoyable to read! 

About the Mentor Schools Foundation 

The Mentor Schools Foundation was established in 1985 by local education, business and 

community leaders as a separate not-for-profit organization to assist the Mentor Public 

Schools in delivering quality education. The foundation provides additional financial resources 

to teachers to enhance classroom learning. Since its inception, more than $130,000 has been 

awarded in grant monies to support innovative Mentor Schools projects.  Learn more at 

mentorschoolsfoundation.org or on our Facebook page, Mentor Schools Foundation. 


